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Termination of Credit Rating Agreement with Fitch Ratings  
 

 
The credit rating agreement between Anadolu Efes Biracılık ve Malt San. A.Ş. 
(“Anadolu Efes” or the “Company”) and Fitch Ratings (“Fitch” or “the agency”) is 
terminated as of today, upon the request of Anadolu Efes. 
 
In its announcement today, Fitch Ratings affirmed Anadolu Efes’ Long-term foreign and 
local currency Issuer Default (IDR) ratings at 'BB+' and National Long-term rating at 
'AA+(tur)', all with Stable Outlook.   
 
In the context of its existing credit rating agreement, Anadolu Efes will continue to be 
rated by Standard & Poor’s.  
 
 
 


